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April 9, 2024 

 
Senator 
Ron Latz 
Chair 
Judiciary and Public Safety Committee 
3105 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Senator 
Warren Limmer 
Ranking Minority Leader 
Judiciary and Public Safety Committee 
2221 Minnesota Senate Bldg. 
St. Paul, MN 55155 
 
Dear Chair Latz and Committee Members: 

The Minnesota Council on Latino Affairs (MCLA) fully supports S.F.4258 (Sen. Mann), a bill that will establish a 
Task Force on Preventing Violence Against Latina Women. We stand behind Esperanza United’s ask to adopt 
legislation focused on violence prevention and to investigate the high incidence of violence against Latina women, 
including LGBTQ Minnesotans in our communities, and fund its critical work. 

The Council believes that investing in this task force will not only reduce the gender-based violence that unequally 
afflicts Latina/e women and their families, but it will also represent a positive return in investments to the state 
economy by avoiding costly expenses of survivors and their families related to treatment, productivity loss in the 
workplace, and time spent accessing the criminal justice system as indicated by the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention.    

For these reasons, MCLA strongly supports the adoption of S.F.4258 and urges this committee to pass this 
important legislation that will help ensure that all Minnesotans are free of gender-based violence. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosa Tock | Executive Director 
rosa.tock@state.mn.us | 651.592.7487 
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